
SAN DIEGO FOR EVERY CHILD  
SAN DIEGO COVID-19 CHILDREN’S FUND

SUBMIT A REQUEST FOR FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE TODAY!
Families continuing to work in essential service fields and those impacted by lost wages can now apply for 
micro-grants to support their families with funds from The San Diego COVID-19 Children’s Fund. Essential 
service sector employees are critical to our health and safety at this time. The San Diego community 
recognizes the challenges and costs that come with this responsibility and unites in gratitude to provide 
financial support.

Apply for a micro-grant today to cover the cost of what you need to support your family.

Micro-Grant Funds Priority Areas: 

Funds will be available on a first-come, first-served basis as long as they fall within the priority support areas. 
One priority area funded per applicant.

To apply, please visit: http://www.sandiegoforeverychild.org/covid19/

If you have questions about the application, please contact cda@cdasd.org. We wish you and your loved ones 
health and strength in this time.

• Child Care Payments to Support Families: Micro-grants to support low-income families
and essential service workers who must continue to work but lost child care, school
services and/or need extended child care hours because of this crisis.
Funding Amount: $575

• Parent Basic Needs Support: Micro-grants to help families purchase supplies necessary
to keep children healthy and safe such as: food and emergency diapers.
Funding Amount: $100

OUR MISSION:  
To encourage and support the success and well-being of children, families, and the child care community.


